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Dear Applicant  
  

Welcome to Fynamore School and thank you for your interest in leading our dynamic team. 

Having been at the school for approaching eight years, as Deputy and then Head, our 

current Headteacher is moving on. 
  

Fynamore is a popular two form entry primary school, boasting a vibrant and positive 

environment for children to learn, and realise their potential. The school caters for the 

education and needs of a diverse range of children and families from the surrounding area. 

We provide exemplary support to those who need extra help and our culture and  

approach to inclusivity and diversity is something to be admired.   
  

We have a highly skilled and well-established workforce that includes specialist practitioners 

and mentors and a good balance between those who have been at the school for some time 

and newer recruits. The leadership is experienced, committed and hard-working and will 

provide tremendous support for any incoming Headteacher. All staff work tirelessly to teach 

and support our children. They are committed to the inclusive ethos in our school and seek 

out opportunities to develop their own practice and share learning with others.  
  

We are at the heart of the local community and, as a larger than average primary school, 

support a close cluster network. We are proud of our involvement in and contribution to the 

local community and area. Calne is a thriving town and our children are regularly involved in 

activities and events in and outside of school. We encourage parents to be involved in the 

life of the school and work hard with them to support their children and the values of our 

school. Children have regular opportunities to share their learning with parents through 

assemblies and homework. 
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Our children are proud of the school and are encouraged to contribute to the life of the 

school by taking on additional responsibilities. Our School Council contribute to school 

development, and are central to gathering views and ideas from children across the whole 

school. 
  

Our ‘Good’ OFSTED was awarded in Summer 2014 and we are anticipating our next one any 

time now. Improving standards across all year groups has been, and remains, a key focus for 

our school.  

 

We welcome applications from strong leaders with demonstrable experience of managing 

change whilst balancing improved school standards with staff wellbeing. The successful 

applicant will work closely with a supportive, effective and knowledgeable Governing Body.  
  

We enclose further information about our school. Please consider carefully the specification 

of the candidate we seek for the role. We would encourage a visit to school to experience 

first-hand our culture and ethos, as well as the modern teaching and learning facilities we 

offer the children and staff. 

 

Thank you for your interest in our school and we look forward to hearing from you.  
  

Yours faithfully 

  

  

   

Stella Fowler 

Chair of Governors  

  

 

 


